
Slough Borough Council 

Section 14(1)(a) the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984 (‘RTRA 1984’) and 

Regulation 3 of the Road Traffic (Temporary Restrictions) Procedure 

Regulations 1992. 

Slough Borough Council (Station Road, Cippenham) Order 2023 (‘Proposed 

Order’) 

1. Slough Borough Council gives notice that it proposes to make an order under section 

14(1)(a) of the RTRA 1984 and any other enabling powers. 

2. If made, the Proposed Order will prohibit any traffic passing through Station Road 

Cippenham, Slough SL1, from Bath Road to Iona Crescent junctions. 

3. The Proposed Order is needed because works are or are proposed to be carried out 

on or near the road. 

4. If made, the Proposed Order shall come into operation at 00:01 hours on Saturday 

21st October 2023 for a period of 18 months, or until the works have been completed 

whichever is sooner. All works are expected to be completed by 23:59 hours on 

Sunday 05th November 2023.  

5. An alternative route will be available for use while the Proposed Order is in force with 

a local diversion sign at the location. Advanced warning notices will be at the 

locations advising of the dates the works will be carried out. Access will be 

maintained for all local residents and businesses.  

6. A copy of the Proposed Order and a plan showing the parts of the highway affected 

may be inspected at the site where the closure will take place or on the Slough 

Borough Council website at https://www.slough.gov.uk/ttro.  

7. If you have any queries regarding the proposed work or alternative route please 

contact: Service Lead – Planning & Transport, Slough Borough Council, Observatory 

House, 25 Windsor Road, Slough SL1 2EL; or by email to 

streetworks@slough.gov.uk; or by phone 01753 475111. 

Dated: Friday 25th August 2023 
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